Dear [Client's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to continuous improvement,
we would greatly appreciate your feedback on our recent service delivery.

Your insights are invaluable to us and will help us enhance our services. We kindly ask you to
take a few moments to answer the following questions:

o How satisfied were you with the service you received? (Please rate from 1 to 5)
o What did you like most about our service?

e What areas do you think we could improve?

« Would you recommend our services to others? Why or why not?

Please feel free to add any additional comments or suggestions.

Your feedback is crucial to us, and we appreciate your time and effort in helping us improve our
Services.

Thank you for choosing [Your Company Name]. We look forward to hearing from you soon!

Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Your Company Name]
[Your Contact Information]



